
 

 
DATE:  November 6, 2018 
 
TO:  Keith Selman, Interim City Manager 
 

FROM: Kim Womack, Communication Director 

  Kimw@cctexas.com 
(361) 826-3211 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position  Department 

1. James DeVisser    Battalion Chief  Fire 
2. Travis Pace    Senior Officer  Police 
3. Wesley Nebgen    Assistant Director  Utilities 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 
 
None 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
Council member Ben Molina requested a presentation on the City drone program. Council 
member Michael Hunter added to the request to include any additional technology 
including the wastewater camera system. 
 
Staff will present example technology from Fire, Policy and Utilities. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Drone Camera Technology (not included) 

Drone Camera Technology in City Operations 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of November 13, 2018 


